
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

 

The South Carolina Geodetic Survey (SCGS) will present the survey and other information 
pertaining to the re-establishment of the Lexington and Saluda County Boundary pursuant 
to S.C. Code of Laws § 27-2-105 at a public meeting on May 16, 2022 (details below). 
Information about this project can be found on the SCGS website at: 
https://rfa.sc.gov/programs-services/geodetic/county/lexi-salu. 

 

 

Meeting Information: 

In-Person: 
 
Date/Time: Monday, May 16th, 2022 6:00 p.m. 
Location:   Batesburg-Leesville Town Hall  

120 W. Church Street, Suite ‘B’  
Batesburg-Leesville, SC 29006 

 
Virtual: 
Join by Internet: 
Please click or type the following in your internet address bar to join the webinar: 
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/86567581194 
Or Join by Phone: 
Dial:   +13017158592  
Webinar ID:   86567581194   

 
 
If you plan to attend virtually, your microphone will be muted. Parcel owners may submit 
questions about the boundary line project prior to the meeting or questions may be typed 
into the ‘Comments’ section during the meeting. The submissions must be sent via email to 
boundary@rfa.sc.gov at least three days prior to the meeting. Questions received prior to 
the meeting will be answered during the virtual meeting. 
 
Individuals with historical or legal information concerning the location of this clarified 
boundary, are encouraged to contact us at 803-734-3793 or boundary@rfa.sc.gov. 
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